
WELCOME to Grace Mennonite Church – June 2nd, 2024 

 

WORSHIP TEAM Courtney Neudorf 

MISSIONS SPOT Jake & Dorothy Fehr 

SPEAKER  Pastor Darryl Neudorf 

Who am I?  “Who are we as Fallen Image Bearers” – Part 3  

Genesis 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Picnic – Sunday, June 23rd   
No Sunday School.  Service starts at 10:30am.  Bouncy castles!  

Sausage on a bun will be supplied; families with last name A-K to 

please bring a salad and L-Z to please bring a dessert. 
 

SUMMER SCHEDULE:  June 23 – September 1, the 
Worship Service will begin at 10:30am.  There will be 

no Sunday School, Children’s Church, or Supervised 
Nursery from June 23 through September 1. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK: 
Tuesday – Moms & Tots in the Gym 10:00am-12:00pm 
Wednesday – Evening Prayer Meeting 7pm in the Conference Room 
 

Youth Farm Bible Camp “Spring Supper Fundraiser” on Tuesday, June 4th from 
5:00-6:30pm.  See poster on bulletin board. 
 

Gospel Echoes Annual “Watermelon & Rollkuchen Supper” on Friday, June 7th 
from 5:00-7:30pm at the Osler Community Hall.  See poster on bulletin board. 
 

Child Dedication:  Sunday, June 16th (Talk with Pastors Darryl or Daniel). 
 

NGMC VBS:  The Great Jungle Journey, July 15-19.  See volunteer sign-up 
sheets on the bulletin board; contact Crystal Ens or Ashley (JOSH) Janzen for 
more info.  Registration is now open at www.gracech.ca. 
 

Impact Canada Ministries presents “Creation Family Camp”, Aug 2-7, at Echo 
Lake Bible Camp.  See poster and pamphlets on bulletin board if interested. 
 

Punnichy VBS:  Kingdom Rock Aug 11-16; see signup sheet on bulletin board.  
Speak with Pastor Daniel if you have any questions. 
 

The Bridge has staff and volunteer positions available.  See posters on the 
bulletin board wall for more info and for who to contact for each position. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY: 
 
Supervised Nursery during the 
worship service for ages 1 & 2. 

 
Children’s Church for ages 3-5 will 
be dismissed by announcement. 

 
MOMS & TOTS GROUP June 4th 
For young moms and their 
preschool children – Every other 
Tuesday at 10am in the church 
gym.  Invite a friend!   
 

YOUTH MINISTRY: 
SENIOR YOUTH Grades 10-12 

Bible Study 

7-10pm 
 

JUNIOR YOUTH Grades 7-9 

Mini Golf, bring $10 
Parents, if you can drive, contact 

Pastor Brent asap! 

7-9:30pm 

 

Pre-Junior Youth Wiener Roast  

6-7pm 

Grade 9 students on June 4th 

Bring chips or dessert. 

BAPTISM SUNDAY:  June 9th  
Requesting baptism (+membership) are:  Thomas Braun(+), Sarah 
Fehr(+), Desirae Giesbrecht(+), Dustin Ratke(+), Autumn Ruten, 
Josh Unger, and Kathryn Unger. 

 
MEMBERSHIP SUNDAY:  July 7th & July 14th  
Requesting membership are:  July 7th – Kelsey Fehr, Chad & 
Chamayne Wellman; July 14th – Logan Foth, Cole & Jill Guenter. 

 

MEN’S MINISTRY: 
Golf & Steak Night!  

 Wednesday, June 19th at Waldheim Golf Course & Campground 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Supper 6:00-7:15, Shotgun start at 7:30.  See bulletin board for details 

and to sign up! 
 

 PRAYER & PRAISE:                                                        
Mission Focus this Month:  Jake & Dorothy Fehr  
 

• Xavier Stobbs (3-year-old son of Graham & Monica Stobbs, 

grandson of John & Shirley Martens) battling high-risk cancer. 

• Pray for those requesting baptism and membership. 

• Pray for Tom Madden grieving the loss of his son. 

• Praise God that Dorothy Hamm is home from the hospital and 

recovering! 

• Pray for Rikapuna at The Quest this weekend, May 31-June 2; pray 

that there will be lasting impact from the things learned and 

experienced this weekend. 
 

Congratulations to Cole & Jill Guenter on the birth of their son 
Adrian Darrell born on May 22nd! 

 

To all who served, prepared food, baked cookies, and donated groceries, thank 
you!  Thank you to all who supported the Kids’ Club Meal Ministry at The 

Bridge this year.  We couldn’t feed 70+ people every month without you all! 

 
 


